
Program Review Committee  

Meeting Minutes 

9:00 – 10:00AM April 2, 2021 

 Members Liaisons/Admin./Staff/Guests 

 Huda Aljord, World Languages Bryn Glover 

X Jennifer Amaya, FPA  

 Alicia Berber, Kinesiology  

X Casandra Greene, Classified  

X Albert Jaramillo, Student  

X Rebecca Kessler, Cosmetology  

X Michael McCracken, Counseling   

X Wendy McEwen, IE – Co-Chair  

 Wendy McKeen, STEM  

 Regina Miller, A&R  

X Cynthia Morrill, Eng & Media, Co-Chair   

X Nicole Render, Nursing  

 

1. Call to order – 9:01 a.m.  
 

2. Approval of Agenda  m/s/c Cynthia Morrill / Nicole Render - approved 
 

3. Approval of Minutes  (March 2021) m/s/c  Cynthia Morrill / Michael McCracken  - approved  
 

4. Old Business 

• Committee Charge – Charge was revised in our last meeting. GEMQ reviewed and has approved the 
change to the charge. GEMQ will be more sensitive about differentiating between the prioritization 
process and program review and supports the changes to our charge.  



prioritized.  Updates include what positions have been filled, what has been completed, what is in 
process, etc.   
 
The Committee feels like faculty and Deans should be more responsible for closing that loop of 
prioritization as part of the assessment and updating Nuventive, and would like to share that feedback 
with GEMQ and Academic Senate.  

o Approval of the Prioritization Process Map m/s/c Rebecca Kessler / Cynthia Morrill - approved 
 

b. Department PRaP Update – Wendy McEwen is continuing to meet with departments, many have not 
yet completed their Program Review but are working on them. Wendy shared a list of departments 
that she has met with, there are some gaps like art history, art, most of CTE (aside from welding), and 
political science.  Committee members are encouraged to ask department chairs for a copy of the final 
program review if they have not yet received it.  As committee members we should utilize our 
relationships with faculty leaders to help support this process and make completing it a priority.   

 
6.  Council / Committee Updates  (moved to the end for this meeting) 

a. GEMQ - Wendy shared strategic responsibilities of GEMQ as an FYI, these have been revised and appear 
in the bylaws for leadership councils. They also worked on questions for a survey covering the 
prioritization process.  
 

b. EPOC – discussed return to campus plans and concerns, enrollment and student support.  
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